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President’s Message 
Good day, neighbours!  

Updates from the Stonebridge community association: our Annual 

General Meeting will be on Thursday, April 27th, 8PM, in the 

Community Resource Room at the Chief Whitecap / St Kateri 

Tekakwitha Catholic School building, where the community 

association executive will be voted in.  If you are interested in 

volunteering for our board, let me know at 

ourstonebridge.info@gmail.com.   

Volunteering in your community is a rewarding and fulfilling 

experience. Not only does it give you an opportunity to give back 

and make a positive impact on those around you, but it also helps to 

build a stronger and more connected community. By lending your 

time and talents, you can help to address important issues, bring 

people together, and create lasting change. So why not make a 

difference today and consider volunteering in your neighbourhood? 

You'll not only feel good about making a positive impact, but you'll 

also meet new people, gain new skills, and have a lot of fun in the 

process.  We are in need of leaders and champions for our 

community programs and events! 

Please share your opinions, ideas, and feedback by contacting me 

with suggestions at ourstonebridge.info@gmail.com. 

 

Alena Sherwood 

Stonebridge Community Association 
 

 

SCA EXECUTIVE 2022-2023 

Inside This Issue: 
Pages 2 – Notice of Annual General Meeting 

Pages 3 & 4 – Spring Program Information 

Page 5 – Community Contest Alert 

Page 6 – In Other Stonebridge News 

 

City of Saskatoon Community Consultant  
Kevin Ariss 

City of Saskatoon Counsellor (Ward 7) 
Mairin Loewen 
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Other Spring programs are currently in the works! Please check back to our 

website in coming weeks for the most up to date information regarding 

spring programs and registration dates! 

OUTDOOR SOCCER CONTINUED 
OUTDOOR KINDER SOCCER 
Learning basic soccer skills while having fun! Coaches are needed - please sign up to coach your child’s 

group when registering (no experience necessary!). For kids born in 2019 & 2020. Choose either Tuesday 

6pm-6:45pm, Wednesday 6pm-6:45pm or Thursday 6pm-6:45pm. Dates: May 2nd to June 29th (start date 

may be delayed - weather & field condition dependent). Spots are limited. Location: Alexander MacGillivray 

Young Park. Cost: $30 

 

OUTDOOR SOCCER: U5 TO U9 
Outdoor soccer season runs from May 1st to June 30th, 2023. Saskatoon Youth Soccer will schedule the 

games for U5, U7 and U9; the Stonebridge CA does not have control over the schedule. Practices are at the 

discretion of the coaches and will be scheduled by the coaches.  Players will require shin guards, socks and 

either cleats or running shoes; a team jersey will be provided for the season. We do not have a limit for on-

time registrations, but we do need coaches to volunteer for the number of teams/players registered. Please 

consider volunteering to coach!!  Certification for coaches is offered through Saskatoon Youth Soccer – any 

certification fees will be covered by either SYSI or the community association. We cannot offer our soccer 

programs without a coach for each team and registrations will be canceled and refunded if the team does 

not have a coach. 

 

Under-5 COED (born 2018): 8 games on grass fields, 3v3 format. Games may be on Mon or Tues 

(possible occasional Fri) PLUS Mini-FOS Tournament (June 9-11) and Tim Hortons Jamboree (Sun 

June 25).  

Cost: $90 

 

Under-7 BOYS/GIRLS (born 2016 / 2017): 8 games on grass fields, 3v3 format. Games may be 

Weds or Thurs (possible occasional Fri) PLUS Mini-FOS Tournament (June 9-11) and Tim Hortons 

Jamboree (Sun June 25).   

Cost: $100 

 

Under-9 BOYS/GIRLS (born 2014 / 2015): 8 games on grass fields, 5v5 format (includes keeper). 

Games on Mon or Tues (possible occasional Fri) PLUS Mini-FOS Tournament (June 9-11).   

Cost: $110 

https://www.ourstonebridge.ca/ 

https://www.ourstonebridge.ca/
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Snap a photo and send it to 

ourstonebridge.info@gmail.com with 

your name and address and we’ll post 

the photo to our social media, and you’ll 

be entered to win a prize!   

Contest closes February 28th, 2023! 

The Stonebridge Community 

Association is hosting a “Snowpal 

in your front yard” contest, open 

to all residents of Stonebridge!  

Build or create a snowpal in your 

front yard – out of snow, 

cardboard, paper, mashed 

potatoes (ha!) – any size, shape 

or colour!   

 

 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY 

CONTEST! 
“SNOWPAL IN YOUR  

FRONT YARD” 
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SKI TRAIL SUCCESS 
We’re so glad to hear community 

members are enjoying the groomed cross 

country ski trails in Blair Nelson Park! 

Weather and snow permitting, the trails 

will continue to be groomed by the City of 

Saskatoon over the next couple of 

months.  

 

Crews will work to reset trails within 48 

hours on business days following the 

City’s main trails when there is a snowfall 

of 3-5cm, or significant wind event 

causing snow drifting. 

 

If you enjoy walking in areas where there 

are ski trails, please respect skiers and 

avoid walking on the groomed trails as 

footprints can damage the ski tracks. 

Dogs are also not permitted on ski trails. 

 

RINK & AMENITY BUILDING 

UPDATE Stay tuned for the early summer when Stonebridge 

will finally receive their amenity building in 

Alexander McGillivray Park which will pave the way 

for our rink to finally be completed and skateable 

by winter of 2023/2024! 

 

The amenity building will be placed adjacent to the 

spray pad that is behind the Stonebridge schools. 

 

Our amenity building will feature a 500sqft 
program/warm up space, 2 accessible bathrooms (1 
indoor & 1 outdoor), and a community storage 
area. This building will be open and used year-
round by the City of Saskatoon’s spray pad program 
and the community association for programming 
and public skate times! 
 

Follow us on our social media pages for more 

updates on when our amenity building will make its 

debut arrival to the community! 
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BE IN THE KNOW! 
The “Big Shred” 

On Saturday, May 6th from 9 am - 12 noon, bring your old personal paper to the ‘Big Shred’ in the 

parking lot of McClure United Church at 4025 Taylor St. (& McKercher)! Protect against personal 

identity theft as your old documents are shredded in the Shred-It company truck’s! Quickly destroy 

old bank and utility statements, tax returns, old files, outdated documents, etc. Protect your family 

by removing unwanted . . . yet personal paper! The service is by donation (suggested $10 per paper 

box, or $5 per shopping bag) to assist the McClure Place Foundation in upgrading health services 

and well-being at Amy McClure House, the licensed intermediate care assisted living facility at 

McClure. Call or text Les Ferguson (306-715-6330) with any questions. 

 

Disposal Resources from the Mesothelioma Center 

As many community members may know, asbestos is a very dangerous mineral found in older 

homes. Our Handling and Disposal guide covers the dangers of handling asbestos, how to identify 

it, current regulations, and more. We wanted to make it a goal to help spread awareness of the 

dangers of handling asbestos and why it's important to let professionals remove and dispose of it 

properly. For more valuable information Ą https://www.asbestos.com/exposure/handling-

disposing-asbestos/. 

https://www.asbestos.com/exposure/handling-disposing-asbestos/
https://www.asbestos.com/exposure/handling-disposing-asbestos/

